To:	Kelsi Feltz
	Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs (OIRA)
	Office of Management and Budget (OMB)

From:	Heather Jones
	Office of Community Services
	Administration for Children and Families (ACF)

Date:	February 27, 2024

Subject:	NonSubstantive Change Request – Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) Detailed Model Plan Application (OMB #0970-0075) 


This memo requests approval of nonsubstantive changes to the approved information collection, Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) Detailed Model Plan Application (OMB #0970-0075).

Background
The LIHEAP Detailed Model Plan Application was most recently approved by OMB on February 25, 2024. During the 30-day comment period, the Office of Community Services received a number of comments and would like to post responses to these public comments publicly for transparency. 

Overview of Requested Changes
This request is to upload OCS’s responses to public comments received during the 30-day comment period. 
